
 

 

 

 

Parental supervision’ policy 

 

We are pleased to provide these events, and whilst we have attempted to make 

it as safe as possible, the very nature of children’s play activity means that 

accidents can happen. 

 

Parental supervision is essential as it is not provided by our staff. 

 

Comfort and safety of all is paramount to us, and for this reason we limit our 

event sessions to 35 children, and we kindly request carer/guardians/ parents 

are responsible for ensuring their children are supervised at all times. 

 

Those in charge of their child/children are under no circumstances allowed to 

leave the building or play area without taking the child/children within their 
care with them. 

 


